
 

 

Email: office@heeneprimary.co.uk 

Heene Church of England (Aided) Primary School 
Headteacher: Mrs Jo MacGovern 

‘Learning together, loving others, guided by God’ 

 

 

        Thursday 10th November 2016 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Throughout this Autumn term Year 4 have participated in a block of 10 clarinet lessons with a 
peripatetic music teacher. The children would now like to invite you to their concert on 
Thursday 24th November 2016 which will be held during their final lesson. 

 

The timings for each class are as follows: 

Pandas:  Concert starts at 09.40 

Panthers: Concert starts at 10:40  

 

The concert will last for approximately 20 minutes and will be held in the school hall.  

We apologise for the unusual timings of the concert however due to the availability of 
Mrs Gover – Nayar, we are unable to hold the concert before or after the school day.  

Thank you for your continued support with your child’s learning. 

 

Miss Lynwood  Miss Moyle   

 


